
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 0 Newsletter – October in Review 

 

Introduction…  

We finished September 

with Empathy Day and 

learned a few letters of 

American Sign 

Language! We took a 

trip to visit the 

firefighters and the 

Polish Independence 

Museum. 

In English Language,  

We learned more sight 

words, the sounds of 

letters F through K, 

prepositions about 

capital and lowercase 

letters. 

 

  

Pictures, pictures, pictures! 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
Pinocchio The Technical 

Education  Center – 

November 3rd, 2022 

Józef Piłsudski Museum – 

November 23rd, 2022 

Thanksgiving – November 

24th, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Mathematics,  

We began learning 

addition with numbers 

1 through 10 and also l 

various shapes – even 

pentagons and 

hexagons! 

In Science, 

We learned about wild 

animals that live in 

different parts of the 

world: lions in the 

African desert, toucans 

in the South American 

rainforests, polar bears 

in the Arctic, penguins 

in Antarctica and also 

farm animals! 

  

 

 

In Social Studies,   

We wrapped up our All 

About Me books, 

talking about what 

makes us unique. We 

began learning about 

community helpers 

and the goods and 

services they provide. 

In Art,   

We made art reflecting 

how nature changes in 

all four seasons and 

made drawings and 

crafts for fall and 

Halloween! 

Happy October!  
   

Miss Kelly 


